


HOPE worldwide Nepal is a non-profit charitable and non-sectarian
organization, registered as a “Asha Sansar” under the District
Administration Office in Kathmandu, Nepal and affiliated with Social
Welfare Council Nepal.

The main objective of our organization is to empower disadvantaged &
poor children through free education to primary level and Adults in our
society through different vocational trainings.

We help & encourage children of our society to know their ability & quality
by offering them extra-curricular activities like arts, competition, sports
and community involvement. In this way we can help them feel confident in
themselves and be a responsible part of society.



 Story of Sabin Tamang.

 Celebrating Children’s Day

 Grade 4 & 5 Students Went To The "Natural History 
Museum".



Sabin Tamang is 13 years old. He stays with
his family in a rented house in Bohoratar. His
father is a vegetable seller and mother is a
housewife. Both his parents are uneducated.
His father’s income is very low. Sabin’s father
cannot meet all the needs of his family. They
face the challenges of life every day. Sabin’s
father decided to educate his children but he
did not know where to send them.

He came to know about Asha Vidhyashram School from one of
our teachers. Sabin was enrolled in class 2 in HOPE School.
Since then he has been doing great in his studies. Sabin
upgraded to class 5 with excellent academic achievements. He
wants to become an engineer. We wish him and his family all
the very best.



We celebrated Children’s Day on the 14th September. The children performed
traditional dance and songs. We were so proud of the students as they
confidently spoke in front of the staff and students about their dreams, and
their gratitude at the chance to gain an education. They also played many
outdoor games. At the end they were treated with snacks, sweets and juice.
They thoroughly enjoyed the whole day.



This was the first time the children of class 4 & 5 from our school went to the
National History Museum which is at Swayembhu in Kathmandu. The images
below portray the joy and exuberance of the children when they learnt about
the country's natural history. They were also taught how animals and birds
live and are adapted for survival. Thank you all for your support and prayers,
without which this would not have been possible.



In the running of  primary school, there are always many needs. We wish 
to thank all our existing donors for their support and prayers.  

Our dream is to extend the school from grade 5 to grade 6.

We also would benefit from having more computers so more children can 
have access to them.

We kindly request you to be our partners in meeting the needs of the 
children.

Thank You!


